
 

 

 

Presidency University 
Hindoo College (1817-1855), Presidency College (1855-2010) 

 

Memo: PU/COE/314/2025  Notice  Date: 27-08-2025 

Course Registration for UG Third Semester: Odd Semester 2025-2026 Session  

With reference to our previous notice Memo: PU/COE/308/2025 dated 18-08-2025, it is found that 
students are unable to submit their course registration fees through the designated SBI Collect link 
from 26.08.2025 due to a technical failure. Resolving the issue is under process. 

It is therefore notified that the students of UG Third semester will be given an extended time period 
for submission of their course registration fees in due course (through notification). 

Till such time, students are advised to complete and submit their choice of subjects online and 
follow other steps mentioned in our earlier notice (except payment of fees). 

 

Sd/- 
Controller of Examinations  

Copy to:  

1. Registrar.  

2. Finance Officer.  

3. Dean of Students Affairs.  

4. All Heads of the Departments. 
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